nNUECTEL

Change In ID Authorization Letter

Date: 2023-05-30
Re: Change of Identification Authorization, FCC ID: XMR2022RM520NGL

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter grants authorization for representative of PEGATRON CORPORATION to
apply to FCC for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC
rules. This authorization applies to Quectel Wireless Solutions Co.,Ltd,

FCC ID: XMR2022RM520NGL (08/31/2022).

We are aware that PEGATRON CORPORATION intends to market the above referenced
product under their own FCC ID: VUI-F2892C

Sincerely yours,

lutions Co.,Ltd
S A8607150056326 Ext. 800
Fax: +862153253668

E-mail: jean.hu@quectel.com



